
This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

NEW UPDATED Camp Relocation

Message/Coalition for the Homeless <louhomeless@getrave.com>
Tue 1/9/2024 8:00 AM
To: Kevin Muench <kevin@aclu-ky.org> 

Critical: Per Lou Metro Govt 
Relocation from I-264 between Preston and Poplar Level is advised by Jan 10, 24. Camping at this 
location is highly discouraged.  


